
Why would we think that loaded guns belong in our Capitol, our airports, our colleges and schools? Do we want Proud Boys 
entering those locations with their AR-15s?  It has been proven that the NRA's dramatic slogan of "The only thing that stops a bad 
guy with a gun is a good guy with a gun," is simply not true.  That is what trained law enforcement is for, not some anger-driven 
vigilante who believes his perspective is the only perspective.  Please support the right of all communities to determine what is best 
for the protection of their citizens.  Legislators must take action to keep Oregon safe and prevent future firearm injury or death at 
these locations.  Please support SB554.


